From: phyllis brady

Sent: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 11:02 PM

To: Council Agenda < councilagenda@london.ca>

Cc: Pribil, Jerry < jpribil@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Location of Hubs in London

Greetings

After months of reading about the population of London experiencing homelessness & learning about the cities and countries who have had success addressing homelessness, I firmly believe that the plan for the Hubs with a variety of wrap around services is the solution. Mr Pribil provided me with the HUBs report a few weeks ago.

London's persons experiencing homelessness deserve our support and assistance in ways that meet them where they are, providing what they need.

The Hubs must be spread across the City in locations that are advantageous to them. Please do not allow the citizens of one neighbourhood derail what seems to provide some of the answers to most serious situation.

Respectfully Phyllis Brady London, ON N5X 4C6